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December Meeting 
Our December meeting will be held on December  
8th at 7:30pm. All meetings are held at our 
Community Center on the 2nd Tuesday of every 
month. After the regular meeting, our annual 
meeting will be held, at which the budget will be 
discussed and voted on. We will also have FLCA 
board elections. If you would like to know where 
your dues are spent or would like to serve on the 
board, it is important that you attend this meeting.  
 
Erker Park Rehab 
Thank you to everyone who helped clean up and 
rehab Erker Park. We removed a stump, rebuilt the 
stone wall flower bed, expanded the stone wall with 
donated boulders and added donated lilies. We 
added and compacted gravel at the entryway and 
added dirt to the flower bed. The infested ash tree 
removal was donated by Armando's Tree Service at 
847-204-5324. Give them a call if you need tree 
service. Thanks to Nancy Mier, Bruno Boriss, Terry 
Robinson, Mike Slobodnik Glenn Hurley and Jim 
Petzold for their work at the park. 
 
A special thanks to Carlos Mier from BoxCo for 
donating the rock  for the new flower bed. If you 
need a dumpster, don’t hesitate to contact BoxCo: 
boxcoinc@gmail.com or 847-847-7707. 
 

 
Working at the Park 

 
Another Thank You 
Have you noticed that the picnic tables are looking 
great? Thanks to Mike Vormittag and Buzz 
Harkness for picking them up from the parks and 

Mike Doody for cleaning them up and refinishing 
them. 
 
Vehicle Sticker 
When you pay your dues, you are issued vehicle 
window sticker(s). Please affix  to your car window, 
as it is easier to tell who is a member and who is 
not, especially when you park at one of our 
properties. For those with multiple vehicles, 
additional car stickers may be purchased when 
paying your dues.  
 
He’s Coming Soon 
Breakfast with Santa is on December 12th at 
9:00a.m. at the Community Center. Breakfast will be 
served and the jolly man will attend. There is a $3.00 
charge for the breakfast and reservations can be 
made through the FLCA website activities link, 
Facebook, or by calling Laura Tegtmeier (847) 438-
3688. Advance registration is required and only 
children of FLCA paid members and their parents 
are to attend. Hope to see you there.  
 

  
Treats after the Halloween Parade 

 
Halloween Parade 
Again this year’s Halloween Parade was a great  
success. The parade has been held since the 1940s 
and has been led by the Lake Zurich Fire 
Department every year. This year we had about 150 
children and their parents parading to the 
Community Center. Treats were had by all. A special 
thanks to Anne and Mike Vormittag, Greg Dwiel, 
Sue Lalowski, Kelly Hartmann and Laura Tegtmeier 
for their help in organizing this event. 



 

 
 
Venetian Night 
Close to fifteen boats circled the lake on the Sunday 
of Labor Day weekend. Everyone had a great time, 
especially those who were seated at the parks and 
lawns around the lake. Start thinking about 
decorating your boat for next year. 
 
Our Annual Warning! 
The lake will freeze soon and it will be tempting to 
go out and enjoy it. Be careful and check the 
thickness of the ice, as the thickness varies from 
one location to another. Just because you see 
someone out on the ice, don’t assume that it is thick 
enough. Drill a hole in the ice. It should be 4 inches 
thick for small groups. Once the ice is 5 or 6 inches 
thick, enjoy the lake. Ice fishing, skating, cross 
country skiing, walking and other activities are to be 
enjoyed.  
 
Lock It Up 
We have had a few problems with thefts in unlocked 
cars in the neighborhood. Please lock your car and 
call police if you see anything or anyone acting 
suspicious. 
 
Stop 
We have been asked to remind you to come to a 
complete stop at all stop signs. We all are in a hurry 
from time to time but please stop at the signs. If you 

consistently notice a violator, please call the Lake 
County Sherriff and report the violator’s plate 
number and time that the violation regularly occurs. 
 

 
Standing on the Fire Truck 

 
Community Center Rental 
Our Community Center is available to rent for a 
minimal charge. If you need more space for a 
gathering, contact Steve Norman: 847-540-8857. 
The Community Center is located at 23489 N. East 
Rd. (the southeast corner of Forest Lake). You will 
find the rules to rent the center on our website: 
flcaonline.org 

Newsletter Jim Petzold  
mrpetzold2@sbcglobal.net 

  

Board Members  Committee Chairs  
Chairman Greg Dwiel             847-420-8802 Activities Laura Tegtmeier     847-438-3688 
Vice Chairman Steve Norman        847-540-8857 Community Center Rentals Steve Norman        847-540-8857 
Treasurer Maija Boriss           847-438-3114 Landscape Beautification Maija Boriss            847-438-3114 
Secretary Pat Lynn                 847-438-0859 Lake Committee Nick Leonard          847-840-1971 
Parks Committee Greg Dwiel             847-420-8802 Member at Large Brad Etter              608-235-6272 
Member at Large Mike Vormittag Dues  Greg Dwiel             847-420-8802 
Website Pat Lynn                 847-438-0859 Govt. Liaison Mike Jennings        847-401-5318 
Member at Large Sue Lalowski         847-567-2972 Member at Large  Steve Libby 



 

 
  


